
    
 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Leaves ‘Black Horse’ Run with 

Scavenger  

Sunday 16th October 2022 
 

  
 

The ‘Black Horse’ Treasure Hunt has been enhanced to a Run and Scavenger 

this year. Traditionally held in December, the event date has been brought 

forward for entrants to enjoy more of the Autumn weather and colours. 

The Run will be over approximately 32 miles with the start due south of 

Horsham near Cowfold and the finish at the Sportsman Pub, Goddards 

Green, Hurstpierpoint. Along the route, the run will visit pretty West 

Sussex villages such as Steyning, Bramber and Henfield where the walking 

Scavenger will take place. 

The start will be at a garden centre with café for refreshments from 

10.00am with lunch at the Sportsman at the finish. The Run is none 

competitive but there will be an overall guide time for arriving at the finish.  

Entry Fee just £9.00 a car. 

Please confirm the following information and your interest either by 

registering on the SE Centre website or contacting one of the following:- 

John Morgan on 07802 770025  johnv.morgan@btinternet.com  

Andrew Mitchell on 07703 138419 andrewmgfvvc@gmail.com   

Event participation is only confirmed once the entry form is completed and 

payment has been received by MGCCSE. 
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